
HAD opens additional temporary shelter
after fire incident on Jordan Road

ã€€ã€€In response to the fire incident at a building on Jordan Road in Yau Ma
Tei, the Home Affairs Department (HAD) has opened an additional temporary
shelter at the Nam Cheong District Community Centre for residents in need. 
 
ã€€ã€€The addresses of temporary shelters that are now open are as follows:
 

Temporary shelter Address

Nam Cheong District
Community Centre

1 Cheong San Lane,
Sham Shui Po,
Kowloon

Henry G. Leong
Yaumatei Community
Centre

60 Public Square
Street, Yau Ma Tei,
Kowloon

 
     The HAD will closely monitor the situation, and liaise with other
government departments to provide residents with appropriate assistance.
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